
 
 

Intensive Course German for Children in Hamburg and Berlin 2018 

Third week (16th - 22nd July) 

On Monday, we went to Hamburg and visited the St. Michael’s Church together with 

Jule. The “Michel” is the most important church of the city and has a very impressive 

interior. What we liked even better was the view from the platform on top of the building. 

We could see the whole city and managed to walk 453 steps without any problems! 

      

The next day, we took the bus to the North Sea after breakfast. We wanted to go to 

the nice little Town Husum by the mudflat. Firstly, we had a little tour in the city centre. 

We were able to see the castle, the Christmas house and the Theodor Storm house. 

The famous author gave the name “grey city by the sea” to Husum. Afterwards we had 

ice cream and a little free time.  

 



 
 

On Wednesday, we left after breakfast to go to the beach. This beach, however, was 

a bit different than the ones we have seen before in our home country or the Baltic Sea 

for instance. The water is not always there and at specific times, you are able to make 

a mudflat hiking tour. It was super interesting, and we could play and discover 

everything together with our guide Melanie. Furthermore, we learned a lot about the 

North Sea as well as the typical animals and plants. Another highlight.   

          

We spent the Thursday in Hamburg again. We went to St. Pauli to visit the Millerntor 

football stadium. It was very exciting, and we were even able to look at the dressing 

rooms of the players. It was great to be behind the scenes! 

 



 
 

The next day, we visited the labour museum. There, we participated in a print 

workshop.  We were able to print ourselves and could take our works home as a 

souvenir.  

    

On Saturday, we went to the farmers market in Bad Oldesloe. There, we ate typical 

fruits such as raspberries, blackberries, strawberries and cherries. Afterwards, we went 

to the Zoo and particularly enjoyed the tropical aquarium and the polar exhibition.  

  

On Sunday, it was time to say goodbye to bad Oldesloe and Hamburg. We headed to 

Berlin for the last week of the course. After checking in in the new hostel, we met our 

guide Margit who showed us the Brandenburger Tor and took us to eat Döner Kebab. 

Then, we went on a boat trip on the Spree. In the evening, everybody went to bed 

merry and tired.  

 

 


